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Hi, 
We would like to inform you of an important change affecting your use of our services. 
As part of our efforts to improve performance and availability and further strengthen our systems and services, we will be 
changing our technical supplier. This decision is based on ensuring the best possible performance and technical support for 
our customers. In addition, we will perform a migration of our data center. This will ensure greater stability and efficiency in 
our services. 
 
Actions to be taken: 
If you use a firewall on your network, we kindly ask you to make sure that the below IP addresses are open to ensure an 
uninterrupted connection to our services during this transition period. 

TYPE TCS Port VX/ATOS ENGAGE/VEPP Ny adresse 

Auth 443   88.80.164.97 91.207.37.18  

Auth 443 88.80.164.107   91.207.37.13 

Auth 443 88.80.164.126   91.207.37.15 

CMS 443 212.213.189.139   91.207.37.39 

CMS 443   212.213.189.137 91.207.37.29 

E-COM 

PEOS Web https://epayment3.point.no 88.80.164.117   91.207.37.21 

PEOS Web https://epayment2.point.no  212.213.189.154   91.207.37.38 

PEOS Web https://epayment2.verifone.no 212.213.189.154   91.207.37.38 
 

All traffic is always initiated as outbound traffic originating from the terminal. We recommend that you work with your IT 
department or supplier to implement these necessary actions before the specified transition period. 

Timeframe: 

We understand the importance of a seamless transition and will strive to minimize the impact on your operations. To make 
this possible, you are hereby requested to open your firewall for the specified IP addresses immediately. The last date by 
which the opening must be done is May 24th, 2024. We will keep you informed of any updates or changes to the schedule. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition period. Our top priority is to ensure that you 
continue to receive high quality and reliable services from Verifone.  

Please do not hesitate to contact our technical support (tel: 0047 23 24 74 00, option 2) if you have any questions or need 
further assistance. Thank you for your continued trust and cooperation. 

With kind regards, Verifone 
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